
THE ALEXANDRA GIRLS’ ENGLISH INSTITUTION 

MUMBAI 

  

ADMISSIONS FOR JUNE 2025 

  

PLEASE NOTE THAT THERE ARE LIMITED 

VACANCIES IN THE LOWER K.G., HIGHER K. G. 

& STANDARDS I TO VIII 

  

A detailed application should be submitted to the school office by 

the parents of those seeking admission for their children in the 

above classes from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon only on working 

days (Monday to Friday). 

  

Please make sure that the Standard in which admission is being 

sought, proper residential address and telephone numbers of 

both the parents are clearly mentioned in the application.   

  

A copy of the previous year’s report card and the current 

year’s report card till date (First Term) should be attached with 

the application and should be submitted by or before                       

28th February 2025, which will be only considered in case of a 

vacancy.   



  

PLEASE NOTE : 

IN ALL MATTERS, THE DECISION OF THE 

SCHOOL AUTHORITIES WILL BE FULL AND 

FINAL. 

  

FEES PAID WILL NOT BE REFUNDED FOR ANY 

REASON WHATSOEVER ONCE ADMISSION HAS 

BEEN GRANTED. 
  

  

PLEASE NOTE THAT NO KIND OF INFLUENCE 

WILL BE ENCOURAGED UNDER ANY 

CIRCUMSTANCES. 

  

 

November 2024      Mrs. Kashmira Sarkari 

        Principal 


